
 
 

 

December 12, 2017 
 
 
Manik Chhabra 
Chapter President 
Ferozpur GT Road 
N.H. 95 
Ghal Kalan, Moga, Punjab 142001 
India 
 
 
Dear Manik Chhabra, 
 
Congratulations on your initiative to form the International Society for Pharmacoeconomics and Outcomes Research 
Student Chapter at Indo-Soviet Friendship (ISF) College of Pharmacy. 
 
Your student chapter now has provisional status. The provisional status will be for a period of one year. During this 
time, please document the activities of the Chapter including the number of student members, number of meetings, 
types of activities (such as an article in ISPOR Student NEWS, guest speakers, journal club meetings or other 
activities). This documentation will be helpful when preparing your Annual Report. 
 
As an ISPOR Student Chapter, you are requested to provide an Annual Report of your chapter’s activities including 
the names and addresses of officers, chapter members, and advisor. The Annual Report is due by March 1 of each 
year. 
 
As an ISPOR Student Chapter, you are invited to: 

 Contribute articles for the ‘Student Corner’ in ISPOR Value & Outcomes Spotlight at any time  
 Contribute news items for the ISPOR Student NEWS (an electronic quarterly ISPOR student newsletter)  
 Update your Chapter information on the ISPOR website 

 
As President of an ISPOR Student Chapter, you are now a member of the ISPOR Student Council. The Council, 
consisting of Chapter Presidents, Network Chair Blythe Adamson, and Network Advisor Zeba Khan, meet monthly 
via teleconferences to discuss important student issues. 
 
Keep up the good work! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Berg ISPOR CEO &  
Executive Director 
 
Cc: Faculty Advisor 


